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Ottawa July 16,1908.

Sir.—

In reply to your letter of the 6th instant

I have to say that it would be preferable for you to

apply to the Department of Lands,Prorests & Unies

Toronto for such copies of the field-notes of the

original survey or the Township of Gibson, which you

may require.

It is especially desired that in retrading

the boundaries of the Gihson Reserve that no action

of any nature is taken that would leave any cause here-

after for dispute. You should therefore renew only

those lot [p]oots which you find in a bodily decayed

condition or of whose exact locality you are certain.

At the road allowance it would be well to renew all the

posts as the Itersection of the two lines of blages

will probably enable you to find the original position

of each post. You will understand from the foregoing

that it is weferable to omit planting a post between

lots if its position is at all doubtful,and time

should not be lost in too great a search. Plosse

note your proceedings in full in each case in your

field-notes.

Your obedient servant

W.Galbraith,Esq., O.L.S..
Jusn Leer

secretary.
Bracebridge,

ont.
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